
THANKS BILL 

Many thanks to Bill Menear and 
staff at Lake Chabot for the great 
BBQ steak/salmon buffet lunch for 
the September meeting. A great day 
was had by all who attended. 

DISNEY MAGIC KINGDOM CLUB 

The GCSAA recently entered into an 
agreement with the Disney Magic 
Kingdom Club to provide membership 
to individuals in GCSAA. There is no 
fee for GCSAA members to join, 
however, club membership cards will 
be issued upon request only. Club 
memberships are valid for two years 
and may be used by anyone in the club 
member 's fami ly . Call the 
M e m b e r s h i p D e p a r t m e n t at 
800-472-7878 to become a Disney 
Magic Kingdom Club Member. 

G C S A A ' 9 O 

EXHIBITS 

OUR HOST SUPERINTENDENT 

The Host Superintendent for October 
is James Husting. He graduated 
from Cal-Poly in San Luis Obispo in 
1983 with a 2 year technical degree 
in Ornamental Horticulture. He was 
the assistant Superintendent at San 
Luis Bay Club 1983-1984. Jim was 
Corey Eastwood's Assistant 
Superintendent at Green Hills CC, 
1984-1987. Jim became the Golf 
Course Superintendent at Woodbridge 
Golf and Country Club in April 1987. 

Woodbridge is a private 27 hole 
Country Club. The latest nine was 
built in 1974, Bert Stamp's was the 
designer. The original nine (River 
Course), was built in 1924 with 
member help-including a team of 
mules and Fresno Beade. The other 
nine was built Post-war in the early 
1950's. The Mokolume River runs 
through the Golf Course. The course 
in divided into 3 sections, which are 
the Middle Course, River Course, and 
Lake Course. We will play the Middle, 
and River course for the meeting. 


